
By e-mail, 15 May 2014 at 17:40

There are two recently raised planning applications for this address:  14/01870/LBA and
14/02191/AR.  They are still open to public consultation with a closing date for comments
of 13th and 12th June respectively.

Nevertheless, on passing by today, there was paint being applied to the shopfront, and
sounds of workmen at work inside, on both ground floor and first floor.

Watchdog has not yet studied all the documentation, but there are already some parts of
the application considered unacceptable so it is important that this illegal activity (because
currently it does not have consent) ceases immediately, before too much damage is done.

Can you please ensure that the work currently in hand is stopped, and that it remains
stopped until the planning process has run its course and decisions are reached.

Thank you


